
WE SIGNED AN AGREEMENT WITH
THE UNIVERSIDAD TECNOLÓGICA
DE PAQUIMÉ.
This agreement aims to welcome students to our
digital fabrication laboratory, Fab Lab Juárez, where
they will be able to carry out their professional
internships and develop key skills for their future. We
thank the Universidad Tecnológica de Paquimé for
this new alliance.

WE MOVED TO A
NEW OFFICE!

Now you can find us in office
M105 in Technology HUB (Av.
López Mateos 924). 

FAB LAB EDU

We updated the image of Fab
Lab Móvil and returned to
schools! Fab Lab Mobile is made
possible thanks to the support of
United Way Chihuahua, with
investments from Aptiv and the
U.S. Consulate General in
Ciudad Juárez.

We resumed Fab Lab Edu, a
program in which we
welcome teenagers at risk of
dropping out of school in our
facilities to strengthen their
STEM learning through
technology, hands-on
activities, and teamwork
projects.

FAB LAB MOBILE

We attended Pioneers 21  
"Innovation Awards" where the
outstanding careers of Dr.
Christina Paz, Julio Chiu, and
Alejandra de la Vega were
recognized. We extend our
sincere congratulations and
appreciation for their invaluable
contribution to the development
of our region. Congratulations on
this well-deserved recognition!

“What I liked most about TEALS is how
easy it is to use. It also helped me
realize that I really like
programming. With the knowledge
the program has given me, I have
been able to create games. I am
going to look for a career that is
related to this field.” 
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We look forward to seeing you!
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